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December 23, 2014 

   

       

Morris Woodruff, Secretary 

Missouri Public Service Commission 

200 Madison Street, Suite 100 

Jefferson City, MO   65101 

 

RE: Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company (ILEC) 

 P.S.C. MO No. 5 – Local Exchange Tariff 

 Revised Tariff Sheets 

 

Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 

Attached for electronic filing are revisions to the P.S.C. MO – No. 5 on behalf of Oregon 

Farmers Mutual Telephone Company.  These revisions are filed in accordance with the 

Missouri Public Service Commission Rules and Regulations and electronically submitted 

with a December 23, 2014 issue date and the Company respectfully requests an effective 

date of February 1, 2015. 

 

10th Revised Sheet 2  Updates Rates 

5th Revised Sheet 2.1  Updates Rates  

5th Revised Sheet 2.2  Updates Rates 

5th Revised Sheet 2.3  Updates Rates 

 

This filing reflects increased rates for bundles that incorporate cable television offerings.  

Also attached is a copy of the advance customer notification for the rate increases.  Please 

feel free to contact me with questions or concerns regarding this submission. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

JOVANKA A. MERSMAN 

Manager – Revenue Requirements 

on behalf of Oregon Farmers Mutual Telephone Company 

 

/jam 

Enclosures 

cc: Wendy Ottman, OFMTC w/enclosures 

 Office of Public Counsel (via email opcservice@ded.mo.gov.) w/enclosures 

mailto:opcservice@ded.mo.gov

